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Madison County Supervisor Paul Griffin,

Waste Management would like the approval to move/change approximately 300 customers that are
currently serviced on Wednesday to Tuesday. We would like to make this change effective on March 4,

2025,

The map below shows the proposed area in yellow to be changed from Wednesday to Tuesday service.

David Holloway B

Senior Account Executive WM Public Sector

601-750-3720, Dhollowl@wm.com

Cc: Greg Higginbotham, County Administrator



